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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru:  

Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 

Friday June 28th: “Peace Runners” visit WCS 1.00pm and for assembly. 

Tuesday July 2nd: School Photos starting at 7.45am. All will be completed by 

9.30am.  

Wednesday July 3rd: School Performance Tours visit to WCS 8.30am –families 

very welcome to attend the show. 

Thursday July 4th: Open Day and Reports. Starting at 9.00am. 

Friday July 5th: Last day of Term 2. School resumes Monday July 22nd. 

NEWSLETTER Term 2, Week 8,  2013 

Two PAThS “Kids of the Week” are 

chosen in each class every Monday at 

Warlawurru School. Please ask your 

child if they were chosen this week. 

Dear parents and families, sometimes when 

children behave badly at school I visit parents to 

explain what happened. I appreciate the support 

parents can give by talking with children or spend-

ing time with them in the classroom. In this way 

the School and the Community can work together 

to help children become the best they can be. 

“Reliability = Always being there for 

others.” 

Miss Louise Pearce has left Warlawurru Catholic 

School for personal reasons. Louise taught Middle Pri-

mary and was our PAThS coordinator. She was em-

ployed at Warlawurru since the start of 2011. She is 

moving to be closer to family in Victoria. On behalf of 

the School Community I thank Louise for her contri-

bution to our school and wish her well for her future 

endeavours. 

Sunday Gospel:  

Luke 9: 51-62  “I will follow 

you wherever you will go” 

A lot of the behaviour problems we have at school 

come from children who have been away a while. 

When they return, they need to learn again about being 

part of the school and part of their classroom. Families 

can help children fit in quicker by making sure they 

come each day and having them ready for school with 

breakfast and a good night’s sleep. 
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Week 7 of Term 2 at Red Hill! Our 

school enrolment is 75 students. 

M T W Th F 

46 52 46 36 38 

Congratulations! 23 students attended each day 

last week and received a Pool Pass  at Friday’s As-

sembly. Thanks to families who help children get to 

school every day. See if your child can make the list 

next week! 

KINDY Junior P Middle P Senior P 

Mollie  

Brown 

Shauntay 

Holliman 

Malachai  

Baz-

Bosch 

Beckham  

Amkham 

Daemon  

Savoia 

Cassie  

Carroll 

Ciara  

Brown 

Shantina 

Dann 

Tina  

Wallaby 

Isah  

Stuart 

Andrew 

Clyden 

Walter  

Dann 

 Dylan  

Yoomarie 

Peter  

Gallagher 

Patricia  

Gallagher 

Aqua 

Green-

wood 

Shanaya 

Padoon 

Larry  

Henry 

Della 

Milner 

Caldean 

Lightning 

Kylie  

Gordon 

 

 Shaylene  

Umbul-

gurri 

 Coburn 

Minga 

School Photos will be taken on  

TUESDAY, July 2nd,  
between 8.00am and 10.00am. 
Your child’s envelope has already been sent 

home. There is a second chance to buy photos  

after they are taken. Family photos can be or 

dered in the envelopes sent home or arranged on the day. 

Warlawurru 

Catholic Pool 

Term 2 

2013 
 

SCHOOL PASS 
 

Congratulations to Jai Long, Sherona 

Long, Shaylene Umbulgurri, Terrika 

Long and Bronwyn Morlumbun who re-

ceived Jesus in Holy Communion for the 

first time last Sunday evening. Fr James 

from Balgo celebrated Mass and it was 

pleasing to see many family members 

there to support the children. Many 

thanks go to Sr Alma Cabassi for prepar-

ing the children and organising the cele-

bration, and to all those parishioners in-

volved in preparing for the event. 


